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09th November 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

We have booked for Year 1 to see ‘Aladdin’ at the Kenneth More Theatre in 
Ilford in December.  

All three classes will be attending on Wednesday 14th December 2022 

We will be leaving school at 9:00am and we will return to school at 
approximately 1pm.  

The pantomime is an opportunity for the children to see a live performance in 
a theatre and also to continue our tradition at Mayespark for children to 
experience the magic of a traditional British pantomime.  

We will be travelling by public transport, and due to the timing of the 
pantomime, children will eat a packed lunch in the classroom after we return. 
If you would like to order a free school packed lunch, please indicate this on the 
slip below. Otherwise please provide your child with a packed lunch for this day 
ensuring that it is healthy and does not include any nut products. Children will 
be provided with a small snack to eat during the pantomime.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

   
 

We would like some parents or carers to accompany us and take responsibility 
of a small group of children. If you are selected to support us and then drop 
out, we will have to cancel the visit for the children. Please ensure you are 
definitely available before volunteering.  

We are asking for a contribution of £14.00 to cover the costs of the trip to be 
paid via ParentPay. Please complete the consent form below and return it to 
the class teacher. All permission slips must be sent in by Friday 9th December 
2022. Failure to return the slip by this date may mean that your child is unable 
to attend the visit.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Rouf, Mrs Kaur & Miss Zehra  

Year 1 class teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 1 Pantomime December 2022 

Child’s name…………………………………………………      Class………………………….. 

I give permission for my child to attend the Y1 visit to the pantomime. 

Parent/Carer’s signature………………………………….…………………… 

Emergency contact number……………………………………………..….. 

I am available to accompany my child’s class on the trip.  Yes           No     

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch for my child on this day     

Yes           No     


